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ASX / Media Announcement 

 
 

AUROX SECURES PORT CAPACITY FOR BALLA BALLA 
 
 
Pilbara iron ore developer Aurox Resources Limited (ASX: AXO) (“Aurox”) today announced it had 
made the final instalment of $12.6m (plus GST) for pre-paid Facility Charges to the Port Hedland Port 
Authority (“PHPA”) pursuant to its Facility Agreement with the PHPA for the Utah Point multi-user 
berth. 
 
Aurox funded this payment from the proceeds of the loan received from Atlas Iron Limited as part of the 
Utah Point Cooperation Agreement that was announced on 22 February 2010. 
 
Managing Director of Aurox, Mr Charles Schaus, said “By making this payment, Aurox has secured the 
very valuable port and capacity allocations Aurox has at Utah Point.” 
 
Aurox’s capacity allocation at Utah Point for its Balla Balla iron ore project is 6mtpa from March 2012, 
rising to 10 mtpa from 2015. 
 
For further information regarding this announcement, please contact: 
 
Aurox Resources 
Charles Schaus – Managing Director 
Telephone: +61 8 9382 4477 
 
Sigiriya Capital 
Chris Fraser +61 2 9917 8988 / Paul Glasson +86 21 6288 6169 
 
Media contact: Citadel 
Peter Brookes +61 407 911 389 / Martin Debelle +61 409 911 189 
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